
 

 

August 10, 2019 

Dear staffs, 

Parking Space & Taxi Calling Service Notification 

We would like to welcome everyone back to the new academic year and hope you all had a wonderful 

break. 

There is a few necessary information in regard to the traffic and parking space that I would like to request 

for your attention below. 

Parking Locations 

Please use the layout below for parents and staff parking location. There are ample availabilities of 

parking space at different location.  

Parking along the road in front of school premises 

Should you wish, you can park along the roadside as previously arranged and reserved for parents only 

However, please kindly be reminded that as we share the road facility with Kesinee Ville’s residents, 

parents shall strictly observe parking practice and protocol (stated below).  

Parking lot at the end of Soi Kesinee Ville 7 and 9 

This parking zone remains accessible mainly for our staff. However, if all the parking space reserved for 

parents are no longer vacant, parents are welcome to park your vehicles in this zone. Please enter via soi 

9 and exit via soi 9 only. 

Parking Practice and Protocol 

 Engines must be turned off while parking. 

 No double parking. 

 Parking at the corner of the road/soi and in front of the residences must be avoided at all times. 

 Parking at designated area only.  

 Follow the traffic security guard’s instruction while on the road and parking to minimize the traffic 

congestion. 

 Overnight parking is not allowed. 

 School observes no liability for property damages when parked/parking.  

 Speed limit in school zone and residential area is 30 km per hour. 

 KIS Car Sticker is required to enter school parking premises. 

 Please respect our Kesinee Ville neighbors by avoiding/limiting using your car horn  

 



 

 
In addition, the Taxi Calling Service for this academic year will be limited to the following time only. 
 

 Morning  8:00 – 9:00 

 Afternoon 12:00 – 13:00 and 14:30 – 16:30 
 
Out of these periods, we have no service for Taxi calling. 
 

Please may I ask parents to share this parking information update with your child’s caretakers including 

your drivers. We would like to thank you in advance for your kind support to ensure the safety of our 

community. Should you have any concerns, please contact me directly via prawit.sr@kis.ac.th 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Prawit Sristit 

Facilities Director 
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